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The Governor and the Legislature have not come to a consensus on the 

budget. 
 

On Monday, January 12, Peter Hardash, Vice Chancellor, Business 
Operations/Fiscal Services presented a 2008/2009 Special Session Budget Update 
to the Board of Trustees.  The presentation has been posted on the SAC Budget 
Committee page on insideSAC for your review.  You may access the page at 
http://www.insidesac.net/support_services/adm_svr/budget_committee.asp
 

Members are reminded to visit the District Budget Watch page at 
https://intranet.rsccd.org/homex.asp?q=homepage where budget update 
information related to Community Colleges is posted. 
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